
St. Gregory Catholic School Invites All Families 

 to 

Family Math Night 

MATH IS EVERYWHERE  
Please join us for a walk through St. Greg’s Learning Gallery  

to view what our students are learning in math  

and take home a “Math is Everywhere Activity Bag” 

Thursday, January 18, 2018 in the Gym 

Learning Gallery open from 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 



 

Please come see our math learning and take home a “Math is Everywhere Activity Bag”. 


